
still this tournament can be 
called a success!

We are looking for a 
couple more fund raising ideas 
for the upcoming months, so 
please put on your thinking caps 
and bring your ideas to the next         
meeting. As I stated in my last 
letter, we are looking at       
replacing our lawnmower and a 
few other maintenance issues 
around the building and 
grounds.

Sirs-Thank you for 
your devotion to the Knights, 
the Kistler Center, the Golf      
Tournament and your         
Community! 
God Bless,
Matt Hutchinson
Grand Knight
KoC 996
Fort Smith, AR
Please remember our Vets.

Brothers-
Here's hoping that you all 
enjoyed a happy and safe 
Halloween!

As you may know, 
we were able to make our 
check presentation of 
$33,750 for the purchase of 
the ultrasound machine, to 
Heart to Heart recently at 
their annual fund raising 
dinner. Robert Collins, Gus       
Copenhaver and I went up 
front to make the       
presentation- Robert, as we 
know, was the guiding force 
behind this endeavor, Gus, 
as he was the Grand Knight 
during this time, and I as the 
current Grand Knight. I was 
confronted by several    
people after the presentation 
to tell me how very        
impressed that we were able 

to make such a donation!
There was a lot of effort in this 
undertaking and as a member of 
KoC 996, you can be very 
proud of this accomplishment!

I would like to thank 
all of you who helped make the 
Golf Tournament a success! I 
have not received the finally 
tally on the amount we are able 
to give to the Kistler Center, but 
I'm sure this will be available at  
November’s business meeting.
All of you who worked did a 
great job and from all the    
players I was able to talk to-
and I talked to almost every 
team- all had a good time and 
wanted to be included in next 
years tournament!
Yes, we got a late start this year 
with the State Convention being 
held here in Fort Smith, but, 
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Council Activities

The Thanksgiving potluck dinner will be on November 15th, with happy 
hour starting at 5:30, and the presentation of the check to The Kistler 
Center at 6:30, with dinner to follow. There will be no family night in     
November because of this. The members Christmas party will 
be December 20th starting at 6 pm. Spouses are welcome!! We will be 
doing a Dirty Santa right at 6 pm. Limit of $15 per gift. This was our best 
attended member function of 2016, so come out and have a good 
time. If you did not make the steak night in October you missed out on a 
great meal! Dickie and Jerry Spahn did their usual fantastic job of grilling 
the steaks and Jayne Ann Spahn did a wonderful job with the rest of the 
food! Many thanks to all of them! 



2nd - Robert Sebren 19th - Kenneth Siebenmorgan 

3rd - Robert Daley, Joseph Bugeja 20th - Charles Mackey 

4th – Robert Hatwig, Aaron Graham 21th – Michael McCarthy 

5th - Nick Borengasser 22nd - William Koenigseder 

8th - Robert Dolanski 24th - Johnnie Frederick, J.J. Seiter

9th – Kyle Moore, William K. Orr 27th – David Hotz 

11th - Robert Collins 29th- Andrew Rideout 

14th – Paul Bochat 30th – Michael Locknar 

17th - Jerry Spahn, Tim Weisenfels, 

Ronald Testa, Rick Gammill

HAPPY BIRTHDAY FROM YOUR BROTHER KNIGHTS!

Sick:
Tony Spahn, Scott Koch, son of Gilbert Koch, Harold Willie, Beverly Heathcott, Kathy   
Furhman, Betty Uerling, Jim Moore, Jim Foldvary, Anne Maestri, Tia Marsh, Robbie 
Foldvary. 

Deaths:

N o v e m b e r  B i r t h d a y s
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F a m i l i e s  i n  N e e d  o f  P r a y e r
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Hall Phone:  479-649-7144

Hall and Acres Rental Contact:
Jayne Ann Spahn
479-208-3108

www.kofc996.com

www.columbusacres.com

On Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/
Knights-of-Columbus-Fort-Smith-AR-
242583469195340/timeline

Chaplain Fr. Juan Guido

Grand Knight Matt Hutchinson

Deputy Grand Knight Carder Ferguson

Financial Secretary Marc Lux

Treasurer Mark Urban

Joe Luebke, President

Meetings are held the 2nd Wednesday of 

every other month at 6:30 P.M.  Council 

996 members are invited and encouraged to 

attend.
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Discover a World of Good Things in the 
Knights of Columbus

CHECK US OUT ON THE WEB OR ON
FACEBOOK FOR UPCOMING EVENTS!!

Knights of Columbus
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